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PUBLIC NOTICE 
January 5. 2024 

Contact: Erica Ochoa, (209) 992-5221 or mediarequest@sjcourts.org    

MANTECA BRANCH COURT CLOSED ON  

MONDAY, JANUARY 8, 2024 

Due to an unforeseen facility emergency, the Manteca Branch Court was closed for   

business today, January 5, 2024 and will remain closed through Monday, January 8, 

2024.  No in person service will be provided at the Manteca Branch Court during this          

temporary closure. 

If you have a scheduled hearing for Monday, January 8, 2024, please call the Clerk’s 

Office for additional information.   

(209) 239-1316 Criminal and Traffic 

(209) 239-9188 Civil Harassment 

(209) 239-9188 Unlawful Detainer (Landlord-Tenant)  

All filings are to be filed at the Stockton courthouse during this period.   
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